
 

 

The May 21
st
, 2019 Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at 

10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford.  Those in attendance were Sandy 

Komasinski, Barbara Vanecko, and Ausra Zarins and our Town Council Liaison, 

Matrona Malik.  .   

 

Our joint presentation with the Shirley Heinze organization in April was well 

attended and the committee felt that questions from those in attendance provided a 

good opportunity to inform the townspeople about the two organizations and their 

respective functions.  

 

We have been requested to provide the Town with the appraised value of the 

twenty lots donated to Green Space at the date of their acceptance by the Town so 

that this information can be used for audits.  We discussed different ways of 

possibly obtaining this information.  Margaret stated that more current donations 

would be available on the assessor’s website but that we might have more 

difficulty finding the older donations.  Margaret will compile a list of the lots and 

the values we have to date.  Ausra volunteered to look into finding the missing lots.  

The basis will be calculated on the year donated because no tax would be charged 

thereafter.    

 

It was determined that we should have a file for each lot to be kept in the Clerk’s 

office; a future committee might have need for information on a donation when we 

are no longer part of the committee.  

 

Barbara will again contact the person she previously talked with to determine the 

status of her concerns. The potential donor will need to pay the taxes in arrears as 

long as she owns the property.     

 

Our April minutes were approved.  Our next meeting will be held on June 24th at 

9:00 AM…..the time of our future meetings will be discussed at this meeting.  

 

Our meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Barbara Vanecko  
   

 

 


